
 
Introductions 

    Letters:  Ss & Tt 
 

   Bit Cards: Van Gogh 

     

     Manners: “Don’t point at people” 

      “Pick up after yourself” 

     

     Fable: The Boy Who Cried Wolf 

     Moral: If you tell a lie, know one will 

                believe you. 
                        

 

Important Events 
Halloween Parties - October 31 

Picture Day – November 15 

School Closed – Thanksgiving- November 22 & 23 

Christmas Program – December 8 at 11:30 a.m. 
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Miss Milham’s Kindergarten  

& Acc. Pre K All-Stars 

Theme: Spiders and Bats 
Who’s afraid of spiders and bats? We 

will find out as we make a graph in class 

this week.  

“50” Days of School! 

Can you believe we will be celebrating our 

50th day of school already?  

Don’t forget to dress up 50’s style on 

Friday, October 26. 

Have a great week! 

Bobbie Noonan’s 

Child Care 

Frankfort 
October 22, 2018 

 

 

 

Craft and Writing 
This week, the children will work on phonics papers 

and practice printing/tracing our new letters. They 

will learn about the different body parts of bats 

and spiders by labeling them and creating a booklet 

about them.   

Math & Science  
 In Math, the children will learn about the 

geometric shapes cube, cone, cylinder, and sphere. 
In Science class, we will learn that bats fly at 

night, sleep upside down, and eat 1000 mosquitoes 

in a single hour, and that spiders lay hundreds of 

eggs, spin webs, and dance. 

 

The letters Ss and Tt will be introduced this week, 

along with their phonetic sounds. I will start to 

read books from different authors each month. 

The children will learn about the author, title of 

the book, and characters in each book we read.  

 

Language Arts 

Accelerated Pre K Introductions 
Letters: Ss & Tt 

Math: We will review the shapes trapezoid, 

rhombus, pentagon, hexagon, and octagon. 

Phonics: Rhyming words and opposites will be 

added to our weekly lesson. 


